September 11 - 15

Monday
September 11

Tuesday
September 12

Behind The Scenes begins Today after School in Room 161.

For any student interested in joining the school’s junior or senior
tennis teams, there will be a brief meeting in room 222 today at the
start of lunch.

Hey Book Cafe we will be starting our meetings This
week on Wednesday after school in the Library

Attention Grade 9 students, Camp Milliken is this Friday
September 15th. There will be a barbeque lunch during period 3
and the afternoon will be filled with games, activities and lots of
fun! Get ready to get back in your teams for a fun-filled camp
day!

Night school applications with the York Region District School
Board are now open. If you wish to take a night school course
with our board, please be aware that all courses are offered at
the Dr. Bette Stephenson Centre in Richmond Hill. To register,
please log on to your Career Cruising profile to add the course of
your choice. You will need to print the application, have it signed
by your guardian, and submit it to Guidance for approval. Online
applications will close tomorrow.

Senior Boys Volleyball tryouts will be held TODAY at lunch. Be there
by 11:45 if you’re interested!

The first meeting for the Milliken Athletic Council will be today at 12 noon in
the single gym. All students are welcome to attend the meeting.

Attention all boys interested in playing on the Junior boys soccer team.
There will be a tryout sign up sheet located in the hallway near the physed
office. First tryout will be today after school on the back field. See Ms.
Petrou or Mr. Carducci for details.

Wednesday
September 13

Hey Book Cafe we will be starting our meetings today
after school in the Library

The Computer Studies Department is looking for new and past Student
Computer Lab Advisors for this semester. There will be a short meeting,
TOMORROW, September 14™ in Room 306 at 3:40pm.

Interested students who are comfortable with assisting in this role are
asked to attend this brief planning meeting. No prior experience is




necessary; but a willingness to learn and help others is! See Mr. Smith if
you have any questions about the program.

Our Computer Lab is open for all Student use before school each day in
Room 306 for quiet study.

From the Music Department: Senior Band meets today at 4:00. Concert
Choir has its' first rehearsal fomorrow Thursday September 14th.
Come and find out about all of the exciting plans we have this year!
New Members Welcomelll

There will be a mandatory SLAM meeting for ALL members today
after school. Please meet in room 314. See you all there!

This message is for all girls interested in joining the Junior Girls Basketball
team this year. There will be tryouts held tomorrow after school in the
large gym. Please be there by 3:45pm and in appropriate clothing. See you
all there!

Today is the final day to apply online for a night school course
with the YRDSB. If you wish to take a night school course with
our board, please be aware that all courses are offered at the Dr.
Bette Stephenson Centre in Richmond Hill. To register, please log
on to your Career Cruising profile to add the course of your
choice. You will need to print the application, have it signed by
your guardian, and submit it to Guidance for approval. Again,
today is the final day to submit your applications.

YRDSB offers the Saturday Korean Credit courses at Richmond Hill high
school. The courses enable students to obtain one full credit toward their
diploma. Korean government has offered some great incentives such ajs
Scholarships and invitation to Korean-related events to all students who
want to study a Korean credit course in our board. Submit the registration

form to your school guidance counsellor.

Are you interested in being part of the Drama Club at Milliken? Then come
on out to an important meeting in the Drama Room today during lunch. Or
speak to Mr. Keval. See you there.

Hey Milliken! This is an announcement for any student,
grades 9-12, interested in being a part of the Youth of
South Asia (YOSA) committee exec team. Applications




are already up. Please find them at the front of the
English Department, room 202. Applications for
positions will be due on Monday September 18th. Thank
you.

Attention all boys interested in playing on the senior boys soccer team.
There will be a tryout sign up sheet located in the hallway near the physed
office. The tryout will be today on the soccer field at lunch (12pm).

Senior Basketball tryouts will be today and Thursday after school.

Thursday
September 14

Anime Club is resuming this Friday in Room 314. See ya then Knights

Attention Grade 9 students, Camp Milliken is tomorrow - Friday
September 15th. There will be a barbeque during period 3 and
the afternoon will be filled with games, activities and lots of fun!
Get ready to get back in your teams for a fun-filled camp day!

Concert Choir! Concert Choir! Concert Choir! Our first rehearsal is today at
3:45 until 5:15 in room 111. See you there!!!

The Computer Studies Department is looking for new and past Student
Computer Lab Advisors for this semester. There will be a short meeting
TODAY in Room 306 at 3:40pm. No prior experience is necessary; but a
willingness to learn and help others is!

See Mr. Smith if you have any questions about the program.

Our Computer Lab is open for all Student use before school each day in
Room 306 for quiet study.

This message is for all girls interested in joining the Junior Girls Basketball
team this year. There will be tryouts held today after school in the large
gym. Please be there by 3:45pm in appropriate clothing. See you all there!

Have you ever considered learning another language?; one that your high
school doesn’t offer? Did you know that YRDSB offers 15 International
Languages CREDIT courses at 4 different high schools? Did you know that
learning another language can...
make you smarter,
strengthen your first language and second language skills,
create pride in your own culture and a better understanding
of other cultures, and also
enhance your career options?!
So what are you waiting for?! Now is the time to take
advantage of this opportunity. Visit your Guidance




office today to get a registration form for September
2017 classes.

Hey Milliken! This is an announcement for any student,
grades 9-12, interested in joining the Youth of South
Asia (YOSA) committee exec team. Applications are
already up. Please find them at the front of the English
Department, room 202. Applications for positions will
be due on Monday September 18th. Thank you

Hey knights! Knightrogen, Milliken's Official science
club, will be having a meeting today after school in room
321. All are welcome!

An announcement from Ms. Sampson: This is a
message to all students that photo retake day has
been moved to Monday September 18, 2017. Photos
will be taken in the cafeteria starting from 9am.
Students will be called down by grade.

Friday
September 15




